

# EXAMEN ENGLISH

**NOM:**

**DATA:**

1. Complete the following sentences using the past simple or the past continuous.

Completa con el pasado simple o el pasado continuo.

1 When he \_\_\_\_\_ (hurt) his back he \_\_\_\_\_ (go) to see the doctor.

2 When she \_\_\_\_\_ (hear) the news she \_\_\_\_\_ (begin) to cry.

3 We \_\_\_\_\_ (listen) to the radio when Fred \_\_\_\_\_ (come) home.

4 I \_\_\_\_\_ (hear) a strange noise and the dog \_\_\_\_\_ (begin) to bark.

5 Everyone \_\_\_\_\_ (talk) and suddenly the lights \_\_\_\_\_ (go) out.

6 I \_\_\_\_\_ (have) a nice hot shower when the doorbell \_\_\_\_\_ (ring).

7 I \_\_\_\_\_ (have) a nice hot shower when I \_\_\_\_\_ (get) home.

8 The children \_\_\_\_\_ (play) happily when mother \_\_\_\_\_ (arrive) home.

## 2. Ordena la frase para hacer preguntas

a. In the morning / was / swimming / Peter ?

\_\_\_\_\_ ?

b. Maggie / playing baseball / was / at 6pm ?

\_\_\_\_\_ ?

c. You / were / doing homework / yesterday afternoon?

\_\_\_\_\_ ?

d. At / 9 am / he / was / having breakfast?

\_\_\_\_\_ ?

e. Your friends / basketball / playing / at 6 pm yesterday / were ?

\_\_\_\_\_ ?

### 3. Elige when o while según convenga.

- a. I was singing when / while the microphone broke.
- b. They heard a big noise when / while they were watching a horror film.
- c. When / while I was cleaning my bedroom, I found my watch under the bed.
- d. When / while my sister arrived home, I was sleeping.
- e. I was revising for the exam when / while the teacher arrived.
- f. My dad found some good books when / while he was cleaning his office.

### 4. Completa las oraciones con Past Continuous en forma afirmativa.

Drive have listen read swim watch

- a. He \_\_\_\_\_ a book in bed at 9pm.
- b. My friends \_\_\_\_\_ in the swimming pool.
- c. Leslie \_\_\_\_\_ a romantic film.
- d. My mum \_\_\_\_\_ her car.
- e. They \_\_\_\_\_ to pop music.
- f. We \_\_\_\_\_ a wonderful time at the party.

## 5. Transforma las oraciones del ejercicio anterior en negativa.

- a. \_\_\_\_\_
- b. \_\_\_\_\_
- c. \_\_\_\_\_
- d. \_\_\_\_\_
- e. \_\_\_\_\_
- f. \_\_\_\_\_

## 6.vocabulary

|               |                             |
|---------------|-----------------------------|
| = alumini     | = bric ( on es posa el suc) |
| = cotó        | = tasa                      |
| = cuir        | = pot de vidre              |
| = metall      | = llauna de productes       |
| = plàstic     | = tub                       |
| = fusta       | = final                     |
| = llana       | = reglas                    |
| = enorme      | = votar                     |
| = diminut     | = guanyador                 |
| = sense valor |                             |
| = bol         |                             |

## 7. texto (2p)

### Los Angeles

Stephanie recently took a weekend trip to Los Angeles, California. Los Angeles is a coastal city situated along the Pacific Ocean. Many celebrities earned their claim to fame here. Although the town offers many attractions centered around Hollywood culture, there is a lot to see and visit in Los Angeles.

Of course, all things related to Hollywood are popular tourist attractions. The Hollywood Sign, located the Hollywood Hills of the Santa Monica Mountains, is a famous landmark for this star-studded town. Once in downtown Hollywood, it's possible to take a stroll along the Hollywood Walk of Fame. This landmark contains more than 2500 brass stars dedicated to celebrities who have made a significant impact on the entertainment industry. In Hollywood, visitors can even take tours of popular movie studios. Stephanie had a chance to visit Universal Studios, which produces her favorite films.

Los Angeles is also a popular beach town, offering plenty of opportunities for sunbathing and surfing. A common beach destination is the Santa Monica Pier, which offers rides and attractions to its visitors. Here, Stephanie rode the iconic Ferris wheel, which offered her a spectacular view of the city and coast.

These are just some of the things Stephanie experienced during her visit to Los Angeles. She loved her trip, and she hopes to return someday soon.

**Pregunta 1:**

**For how long did Stephanie visit Los Angeles?**

**Pregunta 2:**

**What is not a popular landmark for tourists to visit in Hollywood?**

- a Universal Studios    b The Walk of Fame  
c The Hollywood Sign    d A Ferris wheel

**Pregunta 3:**

**To whom are the brass stars dedicated?**

**Pregunta 4:**

**What specifically gave Stephanie a spectacular view of the city and coast?**

- a The Hollywood Sign    b The Ferris wheel  
c Santa Monica Pier    d The skyscrapers

**Pregunta 5:**

**Which of the following does not describe Los Angeles?**

## **8. listening ( 1 p)**

**Pregunta 1:**

**How is the author trying to improve his health?**

- a By eating more vegetables    b By exercising  
c By cooking at home    d By lifting weights

**Pregunta 2:**

**Why did he stop working out?**

- a He had an ankle injury.    b He went on a vacation.  
c He didn't like exercising.    d He began working longer hours.

**Pregunta 3:**

**Where does he want to exercise?**

**Pregunta 5:**

**Where will he ride his bike on Saturday?**

**Pregunta 4:**

**What is the exercise for Thursday?**

**Pregunta 6:**

**How does he stay motivated?**

- a By making a chart    b By doing different exercises  
c By rewarding himself    d By exercising with friends

**9. redacción com (min 60 palabras) sobre un look ( entero)  
que querais vestir en navidad,  
que materiales usariais que tipo de ropa quereis, como quereis y  
donde quereis passar la navidad, com quien quereis y que regalos querais ganar  
. ( 2p)**